
2023-2024

Parent Workshop Descriptions

Transition to Class 4 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 	 	 	 

Note: Location is South Campus Sanctuary for this workshop 


This workshop is for parents of current Class 3 students.  The goal of this workshop is to provide 
information and helpful tips about how to best support your child as he or she transitions into 
Class 4 with a team of teachers instead of just one teacher for all subjects.

All workshops will take place on Wednesdays at 8:10 a.m.-9:10 a.m. in the Chapel/Library on North 
Campus unless otherwise noted.  Please feel free to arrive early for coffee.  Parking is available in the 

North Campus parking lot and on South Campus if the North Campus lot is full.


